10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 11 January

Dear Dr. Kohl,

Many thanks for the Christmas and New Year
greetings in your recent letter. 1981 has not
been free of worries for us in the United Kingdom
either. But I, like you, look forward with
confidence to the year ahead. We shall no doubt
have plenty of opportunity to discuss the
challenges when you and your wife come to London
later this month. I do look forward to seeing

you.

Yours sincerely,

MT

Dr. Helmut Kohl




